
SEACOAST UTILITY AUTHORITY 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Rim Bishop 

FROM: Rick Little, Senior Procurement Specialist 

DATE: June 23, 2022 

RE: Bid No: 40-552342-22 – Sulfuric Acid 
 

 

Bids for the Sulfuric Acid were opened on June 3, 2022, at 2 pm EST. All required documents 

were completed by responding bidders. See attached bid tabulation. 

Staff has verified the lowest bidder references and recommends awarding to the lowest bidder 

Satco. Upon approval, this contract will provide services through June 2023, with the option for 

two one-year renewals/extensions. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends awarding the Sulfuric Acid contract to Satco, the lowest responsive bidder whose 

bid will best serve the public, in the amount of $1,771,491.00. 

 

 
cc:   Brandon Selle 

Bruce Gregg 

Keith Haas 

Brent Weidenhamer 

Danielá E. Russell 

Christine Guison 

Jessica Moore 

Dawn Phillips  


